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 Head’s Update… 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Well, well, well… cold and coughs season has been with 

us this week. Two days this week we unfortunately had 

10 children absent… the school was eerily quiet! 
 

It is great we are all back and firing on all cylinders 

today. 
 

I am so pleased to confirm we have the first slot for 

“Singing in the Square” and will be opening the 

Christmas Lights switch on festivities at 4pm. 
 

We look forward to seeing you and your children 

teaming up with St Mary and St Peter’s to get 

Christmas started! 
 

Best wishes, 

Connel Boyle 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Our school 
attendance 

target is  
96% 

We are at  

96.46% 
-1.32% 

Gryphon 
Class current 

attendance 

 96.16% 
 
 

 -1.48% 
Lots of bugs! 

Phoenix Class 
current 

attendance 

97.56% 
  
 

-0.75% 
Lots of bugs! 

Our Early Years Treasure 

Hunt! 
 

Our Reception children’s learning 
project this term is titled  
“Marvellous Machines!” 

 

Our children have been using their 
new Ipads to learn new 
communication skills.  

 

They scanned QR codes to follow a 
treasure trail and find the treasure! 

 

What brilliant explorers! 

 
 

 

http://www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk/


Team Points 

Week ending 

17/11/23 

 

Malala   71 

Marcus   46 

David    62 

 

This weeks 

winners were 

Malala! 

Well done! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates: 
 

• Friday 17th November - Children in Need 

 Friday 24th November - Singing in the Square Ilminster 4pm confirmed!

• Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Performance 2pm and 6pm 

• Friday 15th December - LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk 

Headteacher drop-in sessions 

every Friday at 2.00pm. 

Mr Boyle is available for any 

parent to drop in to see him 

without the need for an 

appointment. Please do feel free 

to use this session to answer any 

queries you may have. 
 

Friday Family Assemblies 

Come and join us every Friday at 

2.45pm. We look forward to 

seeing you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Winners 
 

Silver Winners 
 

Bronze Winners 

Asha 
 

Headteacher’s Award 

Amelia   Stanley 
 

Guiding Stars 

     Dylan     Noah 

 

Congratulations 

to this week’s 
winners! 

Science - Biology Investigation 
 

Our children have been investigating all 
things about blood. What blood is, how it 

moves around the body and how vital blood 
is to keep us healthy and ultimately alive. 
Our children made their own blood to help 

them with their investigations.  
 

Our children really enjoyed offering their 
blood samples to our teachers to taste, as all 

the ingredients were edible! 

 

http://www.sheptonbeauchamp.co.uk/

